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Appendix E 

 

Email Invitation to Principals 
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Follow-up reminder email 

 

 

Dear Nebraska Principal: 

 

The responses of your teachers are important.  If you have not already done so, please 

encourage your core (Mathematics, Science, English and Social Studies) teachers to click 

on the link below to access the survey measuring what they “know” about effective 

instructional strategies and what they are “doing” in the classroom.  Their responses will 

help professional organizations, institutions of higher learning, ESUs and central office 

personnel better meet your needs as a principal. 

 

The survey should take no more than 10 minutes to complete and the responses of 

teachers are completely anonymous.  I ask that you encourage your core teachers to 

complete the survey in the next couple of days as the survey will close on Friday, 

December 2
nd

 at noon. 

 

Please forward this e-mail to ALL of your High School Mathematics, Science, English 

and Social Studies teachers and have them click on the link below to access the informed 

consent page and begin the survey. 

 

Here is the direct link to the survey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/757ZVWS 

 

Thank-you for your help with this important project. 

 

 

Gary Nunnally     Dr. Larry Dlugosh,  

Waverly High School District #145   Educational Administration 

PO Box 426      141 Teachers College Hall 

13401 Amberly Road    University of Nebraska-Lincoln 

Waverly, NE 68462     Lincoln, NE 68588-0360 

402-786-2765     402-472-0975 

gary.nunnally@dist145schools.org   ldugosh1@unl.edu 

 

 


